
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION: 

 

Good morning Cudas, Today is December 6, 2024. 

 
 

Students- ASVAB scores are in. If you took the ASVAB, you can pick your test results up in school 

counseling during class transitions or during lunch today.  

 

 Join Connections Club on Tuesday December 10th during lunch for lively discussion in room 5-127! You 

can find more information about meetings on our Instagram or remind @nsbhscc! 

 

ATTENTION!  

          
 

                             CUDA BITES 

December 6, 2024 
                             “Dream Big, AIM Higher” 

    
 
 



Students, if you registered for the December 14th ACT at NSBHS, please check your 

email, or perhaps your parent’s email for an important notification from ACT.  Your 

location has been changed. 

• Pay close attention to the details and changes. 

• PRINT your new test ticket 

• Make sure you have a photo id on test day 

• Contact ACT asap if you need to reschedule 

 

 

PBIS NEWS 

Students- you can receive a "GOOD NEWS REFERRAL" from your teachers for exemplifying any one of the 

following characteristics. 

B-Be a problem solver 

A- Actively participate 

R- Respect each other 

R- Remember your worth 

A-Always be in ATTENDANCE 

C- Care about yourself and others 

U-Utilize resources 

D-Develop character 

A- aspire for greatness. 



Students who receive a card can redeem their PBIS Reward by choosing a snack from Mrs. Zihal's students during transitions or 

at Student Services.  Each card will then be added for a weekly DRAWING for Greater prize possibilities!!!  All student 

nominations that were redeemed (card turned into Student Services) will be added to our Winter PBIS Celebration.   

The WINTER PBIS CELEBRATION is December 12th, and we will have a coffee, hot chocolate, and sweet bar as well as games and 

prize drawings!!!  Must be present at the PBIS party to win prizes.  Can't wait to see YOU there!  

 

Seniors 

• The link to submit your Senior Quote was sent out in August. Please complete these by December 31st. 
• Senior Panorama is scheduled for January 9th. Be sure to pay your dues to receive your class shirt before this 

date. 
 
 

SENIORS – There will be a Financial Aid Night on December 12th at 5:30pm in the Media Center.  A 

representative from Stetson University will be here to review FAFSA information.  Please join us with 

your parents for this important meeting.   

 
 

Seniors- be sure to check the scholarship bulletin board in school counseling.  New 

scholarships are being added periodically. 



 

Thank you and have a great weekend! 

 
 


